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Very Few hybridizer introduction photos have been received. 
 
Now the project for scanning slide collections has been a great success and more slides 
are coming in.   
 
Terry Laurin has this to say to the question of how this has helped the Iris Encyclopedia:   
   

  “It has been more than a benefit. It has been a bonus!!! Many of the slides you have sent we had only a 
few images and many none at all. Most of the images that I have uploaded since I started this project 
have been from websites and most sites only list recent introductions so any chance to upload images 
from older intros has been great. 

 
Again Janet, I can’t thank you enough for the contribution you have made to making the WIKI the place 
to go for iris information.” 

 
 
Slide Collections Scanned Since 2011: 
 
Bee Warburton  2200 Paul Black 3100   
Rosaliee Figge 2100 John Weiler 2800  
Lloyd Zurbrigg    275 TOTAL  10,475 
 
Waiting to be scanned (approx numbers): 
 
Barry Blyth  2500 John Wright 2300 
Smaller collections   900 ______________________ 
  TOTAL 5,700 
 
In conversation with Schreiners for their slide collection to be scanned and returned. 
 
Now because of this I have submitted a request for a more proficient slide scanner to 
Dave Silverberg who will discuss our needs. 
 
Respectfully, 
Janet Smith, Coordinator 
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